
Homecoming Visits 

 

Carmel graduates are always welcome to be back to school. Kindly take note of the 

following. 

 Normally when the school is in sessions (i.e. Monday – Friday, 8:00 am – 3:30 pm),  

visits will not be arranged so as not to disturb normal operation of the school. 

 

o For those wishing to come for a friendly visit, please call the General Office in 

advance so that proper reception could be arranged.  Such visits will be arranged 

after school hours. 

o For those coming to visit a particular staff member, please make prior 

appointment with the staff concerned, so that s/he can meet with you at the 

time convenient to him / her. 

o For those coming for business such as applying for a testimonial, please make the 

application with the General Office in advance so that the documents will be 

ready for you to collect when you come. 

 

 If you would like to visit the school during school holidays, please contact the staff 

member(s) concerned to make prior appointments so that we will be prepared to 

receive you.  

 

 If you would like to attend a school function, you are invited to get the information 

from the school’s website about events which welcome alumni.  Due to various 

considerations, most school activities like Sports Days, Christmas Parties, etc., 

remain in-house functions where only invited guests may attend, but still if you are 

keen to join in, please contact the teachers in charge in advance to make proper 

arrangements. 

 

 All graduates are welcome to our Homecoming Day 回迦日 especially held for 

Carmel alumni, in which Opening of Time Capsule and Annual General Meeting of 

the Alumni Association are held. It is always on 1st October. Please stay tuned. 

Updates are provided on the school’s homepage and Alumni Association Facebook 

when the event is approaching. 

 

For further enquiries regarding homecoming visits, kindly contact the General Office at 

27149385. 


